
 

 
 

TO COMO Han, James Losi, COS, CDR Jones, District 11 Bd & Staff 

From: COMO Michael Williams, DSO-SL 

Date:  15 April 2023 

Subject: DSO-SL Report 

COMO Angelo Perata attended the National Training Session regarding 
the SLO and LLO positions at the District and State Levels, as I was 
unable to attend.  We are working together to prepare a brief for the 
District Commodore. 

Currently, we are waiting for Mr. Doug Leavell to return from TDY, to 
coordinate and discuss how to optimally move forward with the two 
positions SLO and LLO positions at the State Level. 

There is nothing substantial to report from activities at this time.   

  

End of Report 

 

COMO Michael Williams 
DSO-SLO 


